
Weekend Announcements 
August 24 & 25, 2019 

 
 
Festival Sign Ups this weekend in the Fr. Prus Hall. Join us for refreshments sign up 
early so you can work at your favorite booth or try someplace new. Sign ups will also 
be available at the picnic. 
 
The festival ad book is available in the Gathering Space. Pick yours up today and 
support our sponsors! 
 
Mass on Labor Day, Monday, September 2 will be at 8:30 am.   
 
Reminder to return your festival raffle tickets.    If you return your raffle tickets before 
September 1st, you will be entered in early bird drawing for $100.   The drawing will be 
held on September 1st. 
 
A Protecting God’s Children workshop will be held for all on Wednesday August 28th.  A 
lite dinner will be served at 5:30 p.m.  The workshop will begin at 6:00 p.m.  All festival 
volunteers, catechists, and ushers are asked to attend. You must register to attend.  
Please call Cindy Portis at the parish office to register. 
 
Get ready for a winning score when you purchase your Lion’s football square in the Fr. 
Prus Hall this weekend.  The Lions may not score but you can.  Get your lucky square 
today and score some winnings this football season.  
 
Garage is open for your items for the Festival Garage Sale.  Please donate your 
festival jewelry items to the parish office. 
 
 
For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check out the website at 
thomastheapostle.org! 
 


